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TeachersRKU
Information about Cambodia

Cambodia | CIA - The World Factbook 
www.cia.gov/library/publications/the-world-factbook/geos/cb.html

Cambodia | BBC News - Country Profile 
news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/europe/country_profiles/1243892.stm

Cambodia Cultural Profile | Visiting Arts 
www.culturalprofiles.net/Cambodia/Directories/Cambodia_Cultural_Profile/-36.html
 
An in-depth profile which includes information on geography and topography, history, 
government, economy, people, language, religion and education.

A Country Profile – Cambodia | The Library of Congress 
lcweb2.loc.gov/frd/cs/khtoc.html
 
This detailed resource includes chapters on Historical Setting, The Society and Its 
Environment, The Economy and Government and Politics. Appropriate for upper high 
school and tertiary students.

Cambodia Travel Information and Travel Guide | Lonely Planet 
www.lonelyplanet.com/cambodia
 
Information on travel in Cambodia, including weather, geography, fast facts and main 
tourist destinations.

Cambodia | IRIN Humanitarian News and Analysis 
www.irinnews.org/country.aspx?country=KH 
 
An up-to date collection of news articles about development in Cambodia collated by 
IRIN, a project of the UN Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs.



Teachers

Resources and lesson plans

Cambodia: A Classroom Study | Cornell University 
seap.einaudi.cornell.edu/curriculum_cambodia
 
Developed by the Southeast Asia Program Outreach at Cornell University, this resource 
includes resources on Cambodia’s name, culture, history, groups, food and folktales 
as well as related classroom activities.

Resources for Teachers | Picture my World* 
picturemyworld.cafod.org.uk/for-teachers/
 
CAFOD’s comprehensive resources include a 16-page Teachers Guide to Cambodia 
(inclues country profile, CAFOD’s work in Cambodia, classroom activities, a guide to 
online games, as well as mini project on Buddhism), an About Cambodia PowerPoint 
presentation and Welcome to Cambodia activities and a worksheet for children.

Kids 4 Kids - Lessons in Hope from Cambodia: Resource Kit | TEAR Australia* 
www.tear.org.au/resources/items/kids4kids-lessons-in-hope-from-cambodia-resource-kit/
 
TEAR Australia’s resource includes games and learning experiences to introduce 
students to the lives of children who live in the Cambodian-Thai border town of 
Poipet, with age-appropriate resources for lower, middle and upper primary levels.

Lesson Plan – Cambodian New Year Mini-Unit | Utah State University 
teacherlink.ed.usu.edu/tlresources/units/Byrnes-celebrations/camb.n.y.html
 
Teacher Kathy Moss presents a lesson plan for exploring one of Cambodia’s significant 
celebrations, Khmer New Year.

What’s Going On: Lesson Plan on Landmines | UN Works 
www.un.org/works/goingon/mines/lessonplan_landmines.html
 
This UN Works page includes an overview of where, why and how landmines are used 
along with essential questions for classroom discussion and further research.

*Note these resources are written from a Christian perspective.
Teachers may want to draw on particular aspects of this resource depending on their school’s cultural and religious context.
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Resources and lesson plans (continued)

Resources Index - Cambodia | Oxfam Education 
www.oxfam.org.uk/education/resources/category.htm?125
 
Oxfam Great Britain’s education site includes Cambodia-specific classroom resources 
on food security, water and garment factories, as well as resources and lesson ideas 
for building visual literacy.

Asia content in the Australian Curriculum | Asia Education Foundation 
www.asiaeducation.edu.au/resource/australian_curriculum_audit.html
 
The Asia Education Foundation identifies Asia-related content in the Australian 
Curriculum for English, history, mathematics and science at each year level from 
Foundation to Year 10.

United Nations Cyberschoolbus | Global Teaching and Learning Project 
cyberschoolbus.un.org
 
This UN resource includes country profiles, quizzes, games and curriculum resources 
on key issues in developing countries. Many issues featured are relevant to the 
Cambodian context, including peace education, poverty, demining and human rights.


